
 11783 Highway 337 S.  505.286.6026 

PO Box 100, Tijeras, NM 87123  svance@gcc.com 

 

April 6, 2022 
 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Attn: Janet Binns, Environmental Protection Specialist III 
 
Re:  GCC Energy, LLC, King II Mine 

CDRMS Permit # C-1981-035 
Stoner Engineering: Quarterly Inspection: Refuse Pile 

        1st Quarter 2022 
 
Ms. Binns: 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of Stoner Engineering’s Quarterly Inspection report of the King I mine refuse 
pile/embankment for the 1st quarter of 2022.   
 
Please contact me at 505.238.8272 or svance@gcc.com if you have any questions or require any additional 
information. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Vance 
Environmental Manager 
GCC Energy, LLC 
 
 










